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From: Mina Marinkovic <marinkovicm@papanui.school.nz>
Sent: Thursday, 15 March 2018 9:58 p.m.
To: Mailroom Mailbox
Subject: LTP SUBMISSION

Hello I am Mina Marinkovic, I am a student at Papanui High School who lives at 18 
Brookwater Avenue, in Northwood. If you discontinued the 107 and 108 I would have a 
difficult time travelling to school. I use the bus to and from school about 10 times a week and 
a few more times when I go out in the weekends. I propose that you rather: cut the times of 
both buses so that it focuses on typical times students and workers or: keep just one of the 
busses or: make a new bus route that covers the most common stops of the 107 or 108. I 
would be interested in a hearing, thank you.  


